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    Event After School 

Monday           

23 

Drum lessons—spaces are available 

for new students  

 

After school care and morning care can be booked  

and paid for on parent pay. 

Tuesday   

24 

  

 

Wednesday  

25 

Rock Steady band lessons  

Piano lessons with Ms Innes 

 

 

Thursday           

26 

   

Friday             

27 

Guitar lessons with Mr Tuttle The closing date for the creative writing and art 

competition is 30th November.  Please return entries 

to the office. 

Christmas! As with all things at the moment, Christmas in school will look different this year. ……. Here are 

our plans:- 

During the last week of term we will have a Nativity performed by our youngest children.  This should be 

available to watch live on Zoom.  It will also be  filmed and hosted on the schools private Youtube channel. 

Christmas lunch will be available to all children on Wednesday 16th December.  This will also be a              

non-uniform day for the children to wear all things Christmassy!  Lots of tinsel please….. 

On Friday 18th we will have a crafty making & Movie day still in bubbles.  Please could we ask you to save 

clean glass jam jars and send them into school between now & the 18th Dec.  Thank you. 

Drumming.  Our drum teacher & Rock steady band teacher are keen to hear from anyone who would 

like to enrol their child into lessons.  Please call the office for details. 

Parking. Can we remind you that no one should be parking on site unless they have requested permission 

from Mr Roberts.  Please respect the safety of our children and park off site in the neighbourhood or at the 

port. 

Keeping safe in lockdown 2.  We continue to do everything we can in school to keep your children 

safe in line with government guidance.   We have staff who  care for or live with vulnerable adults.  As cases 

rise  can I ask you to 

Be punctual at drop off/pick up times with one adult dropping and collecting. 

Keep your children with you until their allocated  time so they are not mixing bubbles. 

Leave as soon as you have dropped your children off or picked them up.  If you are collecting two children, 

please find a space on site away from others, on the grass bank or a spot on the slope.                                   

The rules allow us to only meet in a public, outdoor space with ONE other person.   Thank you for your         


